
 

 

REACH: Declaration on the current status  

 

All products placed on the market by the Büttenpapierfabrik Gmund GmbH & Co. KG are to be 

classified as “products” in the paper and cardboard group. Our paper products are accordingly 

not subject to registration under REACH Directive (EC) No. 1907/2006.  

 

However, we are obliged to ensure that all raw materials and preparations used by us and 

procured from our suppliers comply with the requirements of the REACH process. Our 

suppliers have provided us with statements on registration and with comprehensive safety 

datasheets. We hereby confirm that all chemicals and preparations used by us have been 

registered by our suppliers. 

 

With regard to the use of substances on the candidate list of SVHC (Substances of Very High 

Concern) in Annex XIV of the REACH Regulation, we can confirm that it can be determined with 

sufficient certainty that the paper grades distributed do not contain more than 0.1 mass 

percent of substances of concern as specified by the current candidate list. We will comply 

with our obligation to notify our customers in accordance with Article 33 if a raw material 

contains more than 0.1% by mass of SVHC substances. 
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